
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter: 18.10.19 

 
This week we have been learning the Monkey Floss. 

That’s helped us to count backwards from 20 and 

recognise our teen numbers whilst working out. 

Ask the children to perform their ‘Monkey counting 

backwards Floss’ for you at home.  

We have been learning about what makes a 

sentence and with the help of the teachers we 

have had a go at writing our own simple 

sentence based on our story ‘The Little Red 

Hen’. 

Just to remind you 

school will be closed 

on Friday 25th 

October 

 

Our Enrichment Day this week fell on World Food Day. 

We learned about – 

 Where different foods come from. 

 A healthy eating song. 

 The story ‘Kitchen Disco’. 

We made models from vegetables and fruit.  

We had our own kitchen disco in the hall.  
 

 

Look inside your child’s 

book bag. 

Enclosed is a healthy 

food chart for you to 

compete with them next 

week.                         

Return to school when 

complete. Remember to 

put their names on.  

 

 


